



TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/57

22nd December, 2022

It's the season to be grateful and jolly, Bask in warmth, delectable treats & holiday cheer, Create special memories with our loved ones by our sides, For Christmas is finally here!

Dear Parents,

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (West)!

The holiday season is just around the corner, and we are all prepped up for *Christmas Festavaganza*—our first ever winter carnival for families on **Saturday**, **December 24th**, **from 10:30 a.m.** onwards.

Kindly note the following:

- 1. Friday, December 23rd will be a holiday for Grades Pre-Nursery to KG.
- 2. The school will remain open for **grades 1 to 8**.
- 3. The school timing for **Friday** is **8:30 a.m. to 1 p.m**. Buses will ply accordingly.
- 4. Parents of supervision students kindly pick and drop your wards accordingly.

We enthusiastically look forward to your arrival at **Christmas Festavaganza**. Let's make it a December to remember for everyone!

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.

Best regards,

Dr. Himani Tyagi

Slimani Tyagi.

Principal